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MEDIA BUREAU ANNOUNCES EXTENSION OF TIME FOR ENTITIES TO FILE DOCUMENTS INTO THEIR ONLINE PUBLIC INSPECTION FILES
As a result of current technical issues adversely affecting the responsiveness of the Commission’s Online Public Inspection File (OPIF) system, we extend the deadline by which all broadcast, cable, and satellite entities must upload required documents into their OPIF.  All documents that were due to be placed in an entities OPIF since January 1, 2023, must be filed no later than January 31, 2023.[footnoteRef:3]  Extending OPIF filing deadlines will not significantly impact the public’s or the Bureau’s review of licensee’s compliance with the Commission’s rules.  While we are extending OPIF filing deadlines, we encourage licensees to file all documents as soon as practicable. [3:  See 47 CFR §§ 25.601, 25.701, 25.702, 73.3526 73.3527 and 76.1700.] 

For further information: Radio, please contact Albert Shuldiner, Audio Division, Media Bureau, at Albert.Shuldiner@fcc.gov; Television, please contact Barbara Kreisman, Video Division, Media Bureau, at Barbara.Kreisman@fcc.gov; Cable and Satellite, please contact Stephen Broeckaert, Policy Division, Media Bureau, at Steven.Broekaert@fcc.gov.  Press inquiries, please contact Janice Wise at Janice.Wise@fcc.gov. 
This action is taken by the Chief, Media Bureau, pursuant to authority delegated by sections 0.61 and 0.283 of the Commission’s rules.[footnoteRef:4] [4:  47 CFR §§ 0.61 and 0.283.] 
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